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Transport Access Program 
Beecroft Station Upgrade

Project Update       May 2021 

Artist’s impression of the new lift location looking from Wongala Crescent, subject to detailed design 

Work to upgrade Beecroft Station will continue in May and includes: 

• concreting work associated with the lift structures
• installing cladding and finishings to the lift structures
• installing the lifts within the lift structures
• continue drainage and concrete work on the platform
• continue the refurbishment of the existing platform toilet facilities to convert the bathroom into a family

accessible toilet
• excavation and concrete work associated with the replacement of the existing footpath between the

station and commuter car park adjacent Sutherland Road.

Equipment to be used includes excavators, concrete trucks/pumps, delivery trucks, power tools and hand 
tools. 

Station toilet closed – temporary toilet available 
The existing toilet in the station building will be temporarily closed until mid-June 2021 while it is 
upgraded to a family accessible toilet. A temporary unisex toilet is available for use at the Sutherland 
Road entrance to the pedestrian tunnel.  
The temporary toilet is available during station opening hours. Signage is in place to help with these 
temporary changes. 
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Ongoing station access changes  
The stairs and ramp between Wongala Crescent Commuter Car Park and the station will remain closed 
until late 2021, to allow for construction of the new lift to be carried out. Customers can continue to 
access the station via the ramp from Wongala Crescent, and the pedestrian underpass tunnel.  
 

Construction hours  
Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. 

For the safety of staff, customers and the community, some work will be completed outside standard 
construction hours. We will notify nearby residents and businesses in advance if we need to work outside 
these times. 

 

Keeping the community informed 
The community will be kept informed with regular project notifications and information via the project 
website: transport.nsw.gov.au/beecroft.  

For further information on the project please call the Project Infoline on 1800 684 490 or email 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au.  

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour 
Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465.  
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